
Support SB2379 
 
 
To members of the Energy and Natural Resources Committee, 
 
    I respectfully ask that you vote to pass SB2379 for the sake of the 
rights of the individual landowners. With the passage of this bill, at 
least the entities that are seeking to enter private lands for the sake of 
surveying, would need to at least have permission first, from the 
landowner. Draw a parallel by considering your own homes. Some 
morning a person shows up at your front door and walks in and starts 
surveying your home and lawns. They tell you they are going to have a 
building project that goes right through your property. Where are your 
rights to ask if they have permission first? Without this bill passing, they 
can bully their way to wherever they wish and push projects through 
without the rights of the individual landowner being considered. 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration 
Steve Rupp 
District 28 
 


